





Newsletter

It is hard to believe that the month of February is already upon us. We hope that everyone's New Year has started off wonderful! Please keep in mind that there will be many exciting events taking place during this month so please mark your calendars.

Registration is now open for the 2024/2025 school year. All children who will be attending need to re-register. The registration fee is \$100.00 per child or \$150.00 per family. Please keep in mind that we will open registration to the public February 20th, so don't delay! Registration for Summer Camp is also open at this time. There is a \$30.00 Summer activity fee for each child who attends. Registration forms have been sent out. If you have any questions please feel free to stop by or call the office. REMINDER: REGISTER BEFORE FEB. 16TH AND YOU ONLY PAY ½ OF THE FALL RGISTRATION FEE!!!

BE SURE TO "LIKE" US ON FACEBOOK!!! To kick off our open registration, each Bobbie Noonan location will get a day to be highlighted on Facebook, and present their school's "Photo Booth." These photos will be posted during the week of February 12th. Please be sure to "LIKE" and "SHARE" with friends. As always, your continued support is so much appreciated!

We will be celebrating Valentine's Day on Wednesday, February14th. All children who do not normally attend on this day are invited to attend for the morning program from 9:00-12:00. The children will be exchanging Valentines on this day. Please address Valentines to "Classmate" and see your child's teacher for amounts needed. Treats are always welcomed but please remember our all-natural policy. If you need ideas please stop by the office.

We will be hosting a Parent VIP morning on Wednesday, February 14th. We will have some refreshments set out for you to enjoy during morning drop off. This is our way of Thanking You for choosing Bobbie Noonan's as the school for your child.

REMINDER! REMINDER! PLEASE be sure you are shutting the front door securely after entering and leaving the building. Please do not hold the front door for others as each parent needs to put in the front door code separately. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

NOTICE!!! PLEASE dot allow your child to run into, bang, kick or hang on the front doors. We have had trouble with our front doors closing due to the glass being destroyed. Thank You!









Please help us by NOT allowing your children to run in the school. This is not allowed at any time of the day. As we tell the children running is an outside activity only. Please be sure your child hold's your hand and stays with you until you are ready to leave. Thank You!

Please be aware of the times you have scheduled for your child and follow them. We use these times to schedule our staff and when your child arrives earlier or stays later it can cause us to be short of staff. If you need to change your hours please let us know and we will try our best to accommodate your needs. Thank You!

ATTENTION PRE-SCHOOL (1/2 Day) PARENTS: Please be aware that pre-school students (ages 1-3) should NOT be arriving to school before 8:45. We MUST follow student to teacher ratios and when children are arriving earlier than 8:45 it puts us out of compliance as we are NOT staffed for them. Thank you for your understanding!

Tuition Reminder.......Daycare tuition is due the first day of the week that your child attends. Any tuition not paid by Friday morning will have a \$10.00 late fee added to your account. Full time fees are based on a 10 hour day. If you are in need of additional hours there will be an additional fee. Pre-school children attend 8:45-12:00 if you are in need of extended hours there will also be an additional fee.

Please remember that our school closes at 6:00. Any child picked up late will be charged a late fee of \$10.00 for every 15 minutes starting with the first 5 minutes. This fee should be paid directly to the closing teacher and should not be included in your tuition.

ATTENTION PARENTS: Please do NOT allow your child to throw stones that are located in the front of the building. We have experienced situations where children are throwing them at the school windows and vehicles. We would also like to ask parents to NOT allow your children to climb on or play with our mailbox. This is needed for business purposes and unfortunately have had to have it replaced several times. Last, but definitely not least we would like to ask parents again, PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE OVER THE MARKERS LOCATED IN OUR FIRE ZONE AREA!!! This area is restricted for Emergency personnel only. Thank You!





HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU!!!

ELEANOR TRAVIS	02/06/2019
HAYDEN SMITH	02/12/2021
CHARLOTTE MEDEIROS	02/18/2020
MARIE CICATELLI	02/22/2022
JAVONKA JEDYNAK	02/24/2019

Sincerely,

Ms. Tricia



